
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

13th February 2017 

Dear parents,  

Thursday 2nd March is World Book Day, and to celebrate we would love all our children to 

come dressed as a book character for the day.  If the children also have the book for the 

character they are dressed as, or if they would like to bring a special book from home to 

share with their friends, please could they bring it in with them, too?  (Please would you put 

your child’s name in the front so that we can make sure they all get safely home again at the 

end of the day.) 

There will be special World Book Day activities in each classroom throughout the day, as well 

as a World Book Day lunch, details of which have been sent in a separate letter. 

Our day will begin with a World Book Day assembly; this is also Eagles’ Class Assembly, and 

so you are warmly invited to attend and enjoy seeing all the children in costume as well as 

sharing our special assembly time. 

We look forward to sharing our special day with you. 

 

 

 

Mrs Monaghan 

 

 

Head Teacher: Mr S. Simper 

Leeming Lane, Leeming Bar, Northallerton, North Yorkshire DL7 9AU 

Website: www.aiskewleemingbar.org 

Telephone: 01677 422403  Email: admin@aiskewleemingbar.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 


